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Blocked websites while using a Staff iPad 

While using your iPad to access the Internet, you may find that certain websites are being blocked. The District 
web filter does not recognize you as a staff member while using the iPad, so you must authenticate to access 
certain content. If a page is blocked you will receive a page similar to below. 

In the upper left corner of the page you will notice a “Not you?” link    If you click the link you will be 
prompted to login .  Once prompted, enter your District username and password.  This will allow access to the 
site for 30 minutes (if within filtering guidelines) as a staff member.     

 

If you need further explaination please call the helpdesk 3832. 

 

 


